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Karori Arts And Crafts - Charity Policy 2019
This policy defines our approach to supporting like-minded organisations in their charitable objectives. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]KAC will offer free or heavily discounted use of its premises where capacity and availability permit to charities who have either an arts or crafts focus and who are without access to affordable premises. 
Additionally we will accept nominated recipients into children’s classes on a case by case basis. Applications will be by letter by 14 February 2020 with decisions made by 31 March 2020. 
Organisations may approach us for consideration. Each year in December we will invite charitable organisations who have made such an approach, or those which we have identified, in addition to those with whom we have an on-going relationship, to apply for free or discounted use of rooms during the forthcoming year. Those hours may be for regular use or one to two times per annum.  The use of regular slots will be limited to 2 charities per annum with recipients needing to re-apply annually for future use. Currently Boomerang Bags has Room 3 booked for 2 hours every Wednesday night from our opening date in January until mid-December.
We will offer our members the opportunity to purchase memberships or vouchers in part-payment of memberships for those who cannot afford to join our organisation, or for one term’s lessons for a child. 
The school-age child Centre sponsorship programme will allow for one child per term, term 1 to 4 each year, to attend a class which will be subsidised by Karori Arts and Crafts as part of our community commitments. It will be open for nominations ahead of each term’s enrolments, school terms only. We have identified schools within our immediate geographical location from where children who could not otherwise attend a class at the Centre can be drawn, see the appendix.
A further option will be for members to undertake outreach activities for example, visiting rest and retirement homes to knit, stitch and craft with their residents.  Sewing lessons for refugees will also be explored as well as Art Therapist support for the motor neurone residents of St John of God.
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